
CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

A Special Meeting of the Centerville Planning Commission was held on May 1, 
1970, In attendance were John Butler, Elmer Tate, Marion Loemker, Harold Wells, 
Bruce Baker and City Manager John Griffin. 

A. The variance request# V-70-2 by John Black for a swim club was dis­
cussed. The location was lot #294, Black Oak East, Section Two. The plan of 
April 13, 1970 and the revision of May 1, 1970 showing- a rough sawn cedar privacy 
fence on the east were discussed. Mr. Baker felt that some proof of financial 
stability of the project should be shown. Hr. Butler moved that the variance be 
granted contingent upon submission of a letter to City Manager John Griffin from 
a loaning Institution showing its intention to provide adequate financing. Mr. 
Tate seconded the motion. The motion passed 5-0. 

There being no further business the Meeting was adjourned. 

Bruce H. Baker 
Secretary 


